APCM  reports

Care for the Elderly
 Since last August CFE has put on an “Afternoon for You” approximately every two months (though we had to cancel the Christmas one because of illness in the team). The afternoon consists of tea, quiz or similar activity, an entertainment or some singing, and an epilogue. We invite any contacts we have, especially those who are not regular church goers, and encourage church members to bring or invite a friend. Attendance has been creeping up from about 25 guests to nearer 40 as some who were invited initially are now bringing friends. We have an efficient team of 9.
